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From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 6:10 AM


To: Brittany Cunningham - NOAA Affiliate; Boring, Susan; Barbara Byrne - NOAA F... (Google


Drive); Brown, Howard; Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal; Alston, Naseem; Yip,


Garwin


Subject: Re: EndNote Winter-run I&S


Thanks Brittany! I'll take a look. I'll transfer the changes I made yesterday to that file

(BC version), save it as V8, and continue to work in that file.


2.8 Integration and Synthesis winter-run V8 MASTER


All,

Yesterday I moved several w-r I&S versions that were sitting in the main I&S folder into

the archive folder. I'm trying to maintain just one file in the main folder so it's clear

which one we should use.


I saw a file named: "2.8 Integration and Synthesis winter-run V7" in the main folder and

I moved that one to the archive as well. It's not clear who made that version or why

"MASTER" was removed. Any updates or revisions made in that one will need to be

transferred to this version in the main I&S folder:


2.8 Integration and Synthesis winter-run V8 MASTER


On Tue, Jun 11, 2019 at 3:40 PM Brittany Cunningham - NOAA Affiliate <brittany.cunningham@noaa.gov>


wrote:


I have EndNoted as much as I can in the Winter-run I&S. At least 2 of the sources are not in EndNote, and will


need to be sent to Norma, and there are questions in comment bubbles about several of the other sources to


make sure I am citing the right thing. The file is:


2.8 Integration and Synthesis winter-run V7 MASTER--BC


Brittany


--
Brittany Cunningham

Natural Resource Specialist


Contractor with Lynker Technologies

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100

Sacramento, CA 95814

Office: (916) 930-3606

brittany.cunningham@noaa.gov
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--
Brian Ellrott

Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov



